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BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS  

February 24, 2011 Meeting 
 
 
 

Due to inclement weather, the Board of Park Commissioners has 
cancelled its February 24, 2011 meeting.  The next meeting is 

scheduled on Thursday, March 10, 7:00 pm, Seattle Park 
Headquarters, 100 Dexter Avenue North. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please address all correspondence to:     voice mail:  206 684-5066 
Sandy Brooks, Coordinator       e-mail:  sandy.brooks@seattle.gov 
Board of Park Commissioners       fax:   206 233-7023 
Seattle Parks and Recreation       web address: www.seattle.gov/parks/parkboard  
100 Dexter Avenue North , Seattle, Washington 98109-5199 


